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Review of Customer First and Dog Fouling and Animal Welfare Service 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
At the next meeting on 22nd September 2008 (rescheduled from 1st September) the 
Committee will consider the draft report following the review of Customer First. The 
list of nine draft recommendations was presented and agreed at the meeting of the 
Committee on 21st July. 
 
At the same meeting the Committee will also consider the scope of the forthcoming 
scrutiny review of Dog Fouling and Animal Welfare Service. 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The review of Customer First is scheduled to report to Cabinet in October.   
 
 
Monitoring 
 
There are no new monitoring reports due for this Committee. 
 


